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21.07.25 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 13 students, 

 

Re: Essential information for Year 13 

 

As we approach the last few days of term, we wanted to send some reminders about Results Day 2025 and outline the 

support that is in place to ensure all students have a successful progression route this summer. 

 

A-Level Results Day – Thursday 14th August 

 

• Results will be emailed to all students from 8.00am onwards on Thursday 14th August 2025 via their school email 

address (email accounts for students who leave Beal will be active until October 2025). 

• If students are overseas on Results Day, they will need to notify the exams office by completing this form by Friday 25 

July so we can arrange for remote access to be secure. 

• Please note that results can take up to an hour to be disseminated so all students are encouraged to come to school 

in person to collect their results from 8.00am (KS3 Sports Hall – Lower Site) 

• BSF staff and the school’s careers advisor will be available for support with university admissions, clearing and post-

exam services such as appeals or script re-calls. 

 

Preparing for A-Level Results Day 

 

To prepare for A-Level Results Day, all students/parents/carers should: 

 

• Read the official UCAS guidance letter about preparing for Results Day  

• Study the infographic at the end of this letter to ensure they are clear on plans A/B/C ahead of Results Day. 

• Read the updated UCAS guidance on Clearing for students and parents. 

 

Other Key Information 

 

• Complete the Year 13 exit survey here so we can gather your views and continue to improve Beal Sixth Form. 

• Stay in touch and let us know how you are getting on by signing up for the BSF alumni network here.  Don’t 

underestimate the power of your story and achievements to inspire future generations of students at BSF! 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=MFotuMkgIEe9MJeQivzKZ2Ul885cRnhNq1r3WP_3IhlUN0hURkVXUlRMN0dCVVBVNzE1TE84U0Q5NC4u
https://www.ucas.com/advisers/guides-and-resources/adviser-news/news/letter-students-advance-results-day-1
https://www.ucas.com/applying/after-you-apply/clearing-and-results-day/what-is-clearing
https://www.ucas.com/applying/after-you-apply/clearing-and-results-day/what-is-clearing/clearing-toolkit-for-parents
https://forms.office.com/e/yiKJ9MywwD
https://www.futurefirsthub.org.uk/register/bealhighschool


• BSF pre-ordered leavers’ hoodies will be available for collection in the Key Stage 3 Sports Hall on Results Day. Any 

hoodies not collected will be available for collection from the BSF Reception at the start of term on Wednesday 1 

September. 

• Students must ensure that all laptops, lanyards and any other borrowed school equipment are returned to the sixth 

form reception by Tuesday 22nd July. Likewise, any outstanding school debts on ParentPay must also be settled in full. 

Failure to do so could result in a delay in results distribution/certificates 

• Exam certificates will be ready for collection in early December when students will be invited back in for a celebration 

afternoon 

In the meantime, we wish you all a wonderful summer holiday and look forward to seeing you on the 14th August from 

8.00am on the Lower Site. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr S Baker 

Vice Principal – KS5 

 

 

Results 
Day 2025 


